Project Description - 32 Lawrence Road, Boxford
Owner/Applicant: Gwendolen & Charles Perkins
NHESP 19-38608

The proposed project involves the replacement of a failing septic system (no increase in
existing design flow). The proposed project will include the installation of a new septic
tank, distribution box, leach field and associated grading. Portions of the existing deck
on the side of the dwelling will need to be removed to allow the proposed work and
then re-built after the work is complete.



